
 

 

Withdrawing Consent  

 

 

During the duration that your child attends Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School, the school may ask 

for your consent linked to a range of situations.  

 

Below is a list of examples where we may ask for you to provide consent:  

 

 Creation, storing and using photos of your child; 

 Creation, storing and using videos of your child; 

 To complete experiences in and out of school; 

 To take part in local events or trips; 

 To use and access online learning platforms such as SeeSaw.  

 

If you have provided consent but would like to withdraw this consent, you can contact the school 

using any of the details below.  

 

 Phone - 01702 55 79 79 

 Email - admin@hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk 

 In writing - Addressed to Mrs D Glanville  

 Via the school’s SeeSaw App 

 Discussing this in person with a teacher, member of the Senior Leadership Team or admin 

staff.  

 

Parents can choose to withdraw consent at any point.  
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